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Dear Stuyvesant Graduates and Families,

We hope you are well. As we finalize graduation ticket sales, we are happy to announce that we have
enough seats for all families who requested additional tickets. Therefore, we will not have to conduct a
lottery and everyone will receive the number of tickets they asked for. We will send out seating
assignments to families in the near future, once we process all of the requests.

If you have not yet paid the $65 for graduation tickets (dues), you must do so at this link ASAP:
https://tinyurl.com/stuygrad2022. It is mandatory to pay this if you are attending graduation at Arthur
Ashe. From now on, the maximum number of tickets that you can request is 4. You are guaranteed to
receive up to 4 tickets.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to reach out at senior@stuysu.org.

Sincerely,
Cynthia Tan and Elio Torres
Co-Presidents,
Senior Caucus ‘21-’22
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